Tri-Village Regional Sewage Services Commission

FORCEMAIN REPLACEMENT

February 26, 2019

The Tri-Village Regional Sewage Commission will be replacing the existing sewage
forcemain in Alberta Beach. The Forcemain Replacement is scheduled to start on
March 4, 2019 and be completed by the end of July 2019. Lane/road closures will be
required and are outlined in the figure below.
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Increased construction traffic is anticipated throughout project duration. Detours will be
provided and access to residents will be maintained. Sanitary sewer service will also be
maintained for the project duration.

All construction timelines are subject to change due to weather conditions and
unforeseen circumstances. Should you have any questions pertaining to the above
information, please contact the Tri-Village Regional Sewage Commission at

780-446-1426.




